
The Long-term Care Initiative Scholarship Fund

The Long-term Care Initiative (LTCI) program provides participating physicians
access to a  scholarship fund opportunity. If you are an LTCI physician practicing in
the Victoria or South Island region we invite you to apply.  

INSTRUCTIONS: 

• Please fill and return this application form by:
o email  to VictoriaSouthIsland.LTCI@divisionsbc.ca;or
o fax 778-401-0521;

Applicant Name : 

Email: 

Phone: 

Address: 

Name of conference attending and 
date(s): 

Proposed Expenses (tuition, travel expenses etc.) 
Expense      Cost 

Total requested funding:__________________ 

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT? 
Your form will be assessed by the LTCI program and you will be notified by email.
In order to receive payment, copies of receipts must be submitted with the expense
form (provided). Funds will be paid by direct deposit or cheque.  
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